
 

For recreational users (fly for fun): 

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requires all recreational Unmanned Aircraft System (UAS) 
operators to contact the air traffic control tower or airport operator prior to operating their UAS within 
5 nautical miles of an airport.  UASs include, but are not limited to, model aircraft, “drones,” and 
quadcopters. 

If you would like to request to fly a drone for recreational use within 5 NM of Vance (map for Vance and 
Kegelman below), you may submit your request to Vance.Drone.UAS.Request@us.af.mil or call (580) 
213-7820 for more information 

All recreational UASs are restricted from operating in the UAS flight hazard areas depicted in red on this 
map due to safety concerns with routine Vance AFB flight operations. 

 

 

Recreational UAS operators flying outside of these hazard areas but within 5 NM of Vance (red ring on 
map below) may fly a recreational UAS up to 200 feet Above Ground Level (AGL) without interfering 
with Vance AFB flight operations. 
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Individuals or organizations desiring to fly UASs within the identified hazard area or above 200 feet AGL 
outside of the hazard area but within 5 nautical miles of Vance must contact Vance to discuss the 
proposed operation prior to flying.  Individuals or organizations desiring to fly UASs outside of the 
identified hazard area and below 200 feet AGL within 5 nautical miles of Vance may provide notification 
to Vance AFB at Vance.Drone.UAS.Request@us.af.mil 
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For commercial users (fly for work):  

Commercial operators wanting to fly in Vance’s Class D or E airspace may Request a Waiver/Airspace 
Authorization on the FAA website. 

For both: 

As a reminder, all UAS flight operations including Public, Civil, and Model Aircraft, are prohibited within 
the airspace over Vance AFB and Kegelman AUX from the surface to 400 feet above the ground in 
accordance with UAS NOTAM FDC 7/7282. However, special permission may be requested by 
completing the form at https://www.faa.gov/uas/request_waiver/ 

If you have any questions or concerns about Drone activity near Vance, contact us at 
Vance.Drone.UAS.Request@us.af.mil 
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